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Broken Arrow City Council
Meeting of: 06/06/22

Title:
Consideration, discussion, and possible direction to the Administration relative to
approaching the Museum Broken Arrow regarding the possibility of adding members of
City Council or an appointed designee to their Board

Background:
As the Broken Arrow community continues to grow, quality-of-life organizations and initiatives are of upmost
importance. The City of Broken Arrow currently manages user group agreements with six organizations that utilize city
owned facilities (Broken Arrow Seniors, Military History Center, ArtsOK, Broken Arrow Veterans Center, Museum
Broken Arrow and the Broken Arrow Genealogical Society). The City is responsible for maintenance, upkeep and
upgrades to these facilities, pays for gas and electric utilities on behalf of the users and also provides in-kind water and
sewer services. As the city facility numbers grow, it’s important that we continue to focus and support these quality-of-life
organizations and have an active part in their success.  For this reason, the recommendation to the council is as follows:

1. Request that the Museum Broken Arrow Board of Directors add two (2) councilmembers (as approved by the full
governing body) to the Board.

If approved, we will request that the applicable bylaws be amended and included on the upcoming use agreement
renewals due June 2022.

Cost: $0

Funding Source: N/A

Requested By: Michael Spurgeon, City Manager

Approved By: City Manager’s Office

Attachments: none

Recommendation:
As Council directs.
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